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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 3:40 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Goman + York
Attachments: Goman + York Report - mark ups.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Anna, Please save both the email and attached letter as public comment exhibits for the record.  Thanks. 
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Deborah K <whistldyxc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 12:24 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Goman + York 
 
Dear Ms. Burdick and Commission Members, 
I have reviewed closely the report provided by Goman + York for Exhibit in the Cashman/GFI application 
currently in Public Hearing.  I have many questions and observations about this report so have attached 
it below with my questions/statements included in Blue Font.  I would like the attached report with my 
questions entered as a Public Comment Exhibit for consideration by the Commission. I feel it is 
especially important to have these questions answered given that the Presenter has recently been 
awarded a contract by the Town for the Route 12 Corridor Study.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Edwards 
30 Bluff Road West  
Gales Ferry CT  06335 


